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Halloween: Students and staff alike were delighted to celebrate and dress up this
year. Well done on all those scary costumes! 

Communions & Confirmations: Congratulations to all of the children who made
their First Holy Communion and Confirmation. Thanks to all who made these days
both special and memorable. 

Sponsored Walk: Thanks to all those who contributed so generously to the school
walk - the final figure raised was €2,871.60. 

Uniform Swap Day: This proved to be a very successful event and thanks to all  
 contributed and helped out, including the new caretaker Peter, who had tables,
masks and hand sanitizer ready. We will run another swap day closer to end of
School term.  



Thanks to those parents who filled in the PTA Feeder School Survey . The aim was
to conduct research to identify preferred 'feeder schools and we will present the
results in the next newsletter.  
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Please be reminded that all Guardian Angels' pupils should wear High Vis Vests and
helmets when cycling and scooting into school.
Parents can communicate with the class teacher through the homework journal on
Aladdin or by leaving a message with the school secretary.
Please be reminded that class birthday party bags should be simple and
inexpensive.
Don't forget to look at the school website and the school twitter to see creative
artwork and school activities.
The PTA are working on further events and sponsorship ideas -so will keep you up
to date in future newsletters.
Our next edition will be our Christmas one! Don’t forget to stay on Santa’s good list
in the meantime!

Important dates

REMINDERS

If you wish to get in touch with the PTA, please email
ptaguardianangels@gmail.com

CHRISTMAS -  UP COMING PTA EVENTS 

Christmas Cards - Your children's Christmas cards will be put in their school bags . 

Christmas T-Shirt Competition –  These T- Shirts will be given out in the
beginning of Dec for your child to decorate with any theme. These will be worn on
the last Friday of school. This is a fun event and the teacher from the
corresponding class will declare a winner! 

PTA FEEDER SCHOOL SURVEY 

December - Exact date TBC - T- Shirts and Christmas cards to be circulated.
Important School Calendar dates -   http://www.guardianangels.ie/wp-

content/uploads/2021/08/School-calendar-2021-22.pdf

http://www.guardianangels.ie/home/
http://gans_blackrock/
http://www.guardianangels.ie/wp-content/uploads/2021/08/School-calendar-2021-22.pdf
http://www.guardianangels.ie/wp-content/uploads/2021/08/School-calendar-2021-22.pdf

